
Dear Parishioners,
I hope this letter finds you and your loved ones well and in good spirits. As we reflect on the blessings we’ve received, I’d like to share an important initiative aimed at preserving and enhancing our beloved St. Catherine of Alexandria Parish. The "Repair My House" Capital Campaign is a critical endeavor designed to address necessary repairs to the church and school buildings.
The repairs will ensure the safety and sustainability of the spaces that serve as the heart of our faith community. From the church, where we gather in prayer, to the school, which houses not only a daycare facility, preschool, and prekindergarten but also the religious education programs for families in the parish—this campaign supports the very foundations of our ministry.
Our facilities serve children and families who rely on these spaces for education, care, and spiritual formation. To sustain this service, we humbly ask that you prayerfully consider a pledge to the "Repair My House" campaign. Your generosity will help us continue offering a safe environment for future generations and strengthen the outreach of our church community.
In recent months, we have seen a vibrant start to the school year. One of the highlights was our participation in an Alzheimer's awareness walk with residents and staff from St. Raphael Care Center. Additionally, our first all-school Mass was a beautiful celebration of the real presence of Jesus Christ, a moment that renewed our collective commitment to living and teaching our faith.
As we move forward, let us be inspired by Proverbs 11:25: " A generous person will be prosperous,
And one who gives others plenty of water will himself be given plenty." Through your charitable contributions, you embody the spirit of generosity that strengthens the bonds of our parish family and allows us to serve one another in Christ’s love.
Catholic education, after all, is rooted in modeling faith through action. Our schools are not merely learning places but extensions of the Church, where children grow in wisdom and grace. By investing in these facilities, we continue to support an environment that nurtures faith, knowledge, and service to God and one another. St. Catherine School is thankful for the ever-present support from our parish. Your continued support through prayers, time, and finances does not go unnoticed. 
Thank you for your ongoing support and for prayerfully considering how you can contribute to this vital campaign. Together, we can ensure that St. Catherine of Alexandria Parish remains a beacon of faith and love for generations.
In Christ,


 


